
 
 
Good morning
 
Thank you for your letting us know.
 
I have forwarded this to the case officer. Please be informed that this report/comment is taken
into account by the case Officer in his assessment of the application which is still ongoing.
 
Kind regards
 
 
Emelissa Engelhardt
Planning Support Officer
Welwyn Hatfield Borough Council
Email: e.engelhardt@welhat.gov.uk
 
 
Working better, together
 
www.welhat.gov.uk
@WelHatCouncil
Welwyn Hatfield Borough Council
 
 
 

From: stevie.rich@ntlworld.com <stevie.rich@ntlworld.com> 
Sent: 17 December 2021 13:41
To: Planning <planning@welhat.gov.uk>
Cc: Lynn Chesterman <lynn.chesterman@welhat.gov.uk>
Subject: Regards 6/2021/1380/FULL
 

** WARNING: This email originated outside the WHBC Network. Please
be extra vigilant when opening attachments or clicking links **
I am still seeing huge low loaders with enormous bits of plant equipment outside my house. The
company in question set up at the bottom of Southfield without planning permission or thought
to how they would unload their equipment.
It would appear from your website that planning permission has not yet been approved so why
are they allowed to continue to cause chaos and disruption to the residents and businesses in
the area ?
This has been going on for far too long, the application process started in April and the website
doesn’t even have an expected date for a decision!
Meanwhile we have to put up with this………
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Regards

Please consider the environment before printing this email. 
You can report missed bins, abandoned vehicles, fly-tipping, litter, graffiti and flyposting as well
as tell us about problems with litter and dog bins Online. The information in this email is
intended for the named recipients only. It may be subject to public disclosure under the
Freedom of Information Act 2000. Unless the information is legally exempt from disclosure, the
confidentiality of this email and your reply cannot be guaranteed. This email and any
attachments may contain confidential information and intellectual property (including copyright
material). It is only for the use of the addressee(s) in accordance with any instructions contained
within it. Please treat any personal and sensitivity data that may be contained within this email in
accordance with the requirements of the General Data Protection Regulation (GDPR) and the
Data Protection Act 2018 (DPA). Such data should only be processed and retained where there is
a legitimate need to do so. Should you have a legitimate need to share this information please
make the recipient aware of their responsibilities for handling this data in accordance with the
GDPR and DPA. If you are not the addressee, you are prohibited from copying, forwarding,
disclosing, saving or otherwise using it in any way. If you receive this email in error, please
immediately advise the sender and delete it. Our IT supplier Sopra Steria may monitor the
content of emails within Welwyn Hatfield Borough Council's network to ensure compliance with
the Council's policies and procedures. Emails are susceptible to alteration and their integrity
(including origin) cannot be assured. Welwyn Hatfield Borough Council and Sopra Steria shall not
be liable for any modification to a message, or for messages falsely sent. 

The full Welwyn Hatfield Borough Council email disclaimer can be viewed at




